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THIRD SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHANY 
 

************************************************************* 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT  To make disciples of all people through a 

faithful ministry of Word and Sacrament. 

 

OUR VISION Connecting all people to Christ and each other through 

worship, education, service, and fellowship. 
 

OUR PROMISE STATEMENT  St. Peter’s Lutheran Church nurtures you 

to form a foundation for a relationship with God which keeps you on the 

right path as a place to be at peace.  We help you develop a Christian 

perspective, invite you to work for the common good, give the source for 

Godly counsel, and partner with you to raise your children in a Christ 

centered way. 
 

WELCOME FRIENDS!  All are asked to sign the attendance card and 

place it in the plate during the offering.  When Holy Communion is offered, 

guests are asked to read through the statement on the inside cover of the 

hymnal before receiving communion.  If you require gluten free wafers, 

please speak to the Pastor or an elder.  
 

THE RADIO BROADCAST is sponsored to the Glory of God with 
memorial funds established in the St. Peter’s Foundation.  
 

RADIO – FLOWERS – BULLETIN SPONSOR If you would like to 
sponsor the bulletin (cost $60.00), flowers on the altar, radio – WRDB 
1400AM ($110.00), WCNP 89.5FM ($80.00) or video broadcast 
($35.00), please call the office at 524-4512, ext. 1. 
 

The St. Peter’s Church Elders will be having a 
Chili/Soup Cook Off following the 10:30 a.m. church 
service on January 21st, in Concordia Hall.  Come join 

us and enjoy some good food, vote for your favorite and see which 
Elder is the best cook!! 



  
 

Organist:  Char Hillman 

 
 

Video Taping: Theresa Braun 
 

Acolytes: 
5:00 p.m. Ella Halvensleben 
 Zach Zautke 
8:00 a.m. Sam Raupp 
  
10:30 a.m. Josh Thomas 
 Marisa Pertzborn 
 

Growing as God’s People 

Saturday     5:00 p.m.   63 
Sunday         8:00 a.m. 134 
                   10:30 a.m.   94 
Average Attendance 294 
  
 

Greeters: 
8:00 a.m. Joanne Brandt 

 Lois Radtke 

10:30 a.m. Eldarene Bowlin 

 Cheryl Arkin 
  
Our Gifts to the Lord 
Home $ 7,487.03 
Synod Support $ 606.98 
V.E.T.S. $ 208.88 
Sunday School $ 9.00 
Misc $ 85.00 
Total $ 8,396.89 

    

“Built on the Rock of Christ”“Built on the Rock of Christ”“Built on the Rock of Christ”“Built on the Rock of Christ”    

 

Tuck Point Funds Received 

$165,000.39 
 

 

 

Order of Service 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

  

  

 

 
  

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

  

COME JOIN US! 
Tuesday 1:30 PM Bible Study @ Concordia Hall 
Wednesday 8:30 AM Quilting 
 4:30 PM Confirmation Class 
 5:30 PM Bells 
 5:30 PM Chimes 
 6:00 PM Jr Youth 
 6:30 PM Bible Study @ Dietz Design 
 7:00 PM Choir 

Thursday 7:00 PM Voters’ Meeting 

Friday 2:30 PM Confirmation Class 

Saturday 5:00 PM DIVINE SERVICE H.C. 

Sunday 8:00 AM DIVINE SERVICE H.C. 
  9:15 AM Family Education 
 10:30 AM DIVINE SERVICE H.C. 
 7:00 PM Adult Instruction 
************************************************************** 

HOSPITALIZED THIS PAST WEEK  No one to report at this time. 
 

 

 

PRE-KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION for the 2018-2019 school 
year will begin January 1.  Make plans to register your child as the 
classes fill up very quickly.  For more information, contact the school 
office at 524-4066, ext. 1. 
 

VACATION – Pastor Crolius will be out of the office thru January 23rd. 
If you are in need of pastoral care, please contact Pastor Anderson at 
495-0871 or Pastor Butler at 415-7241.  

  
 

MINISTRY IN MOTIONS are examples of students 

and staff putting their faith into "motion."  
 

• 3rd grade students encourage and helping others while on a 
difficult field trip with lots of walking and hiking 

• 7th grade stopped to pray for those who may be involved in the 
fire sirens going off. 

• 5th grade had lots of prayers for all students during this time of 
illness 



  

CHANGES TO OUR RADIO BROADCAST 

Through the month of February, our worship services may be heard on 
WRDB 1400 at 8:00 a.m. and also on WCNP 89.5 FM at noon.   
 
ANNUAL CEMETERY MEETING will be held on Tuesday, January 
30th, at 3:00 p.m. in Concordia Hall.  

    

YOUTH NEWSYOUTH NEWSYOUTH NEWSYOUTH NEWS… 

JR YOUTH –  January 24th – 6:00pm – 8:00pm 
JR YOUTH – January 31st – 6:00pm – 8:00pm 
 

JR YOUTH HOONTING/GARGOYLES – January 28th 

Jr Youth will get together for Hoonting/Gargoyles with other youth in 
the community at St. John Lutheran Church from 6:30pm – 8:30pm. 
Hoonting is an indoor paintball/capture the flag game using pvc pipe 
and nerf darts and Gargoyles is a freeze tag game. Come join in on the 
fun!!  Any questions, please contact me anytime at 608-477-1159 or  
at jenniferanderson@saintpetersls.com 
 

 
COME ONE – COME ALL!! 
 
St. Peter’s LAMP/YOUTH Team Presents CARNIVAL 

DAY!! This event will take place at St. Peter’s School from 12PM – 
3PM on February 18, 2018! There will be games, a photobooth, a 
bounce house, face painting, food & drinks, and prizes! Tickets will be 
used to participate in games and can be purchased at the carnival for 
$0.50 each. The LAMP/YOUTH Team are asking for prize donations 
from the congregation. Items needed are stuffed animals, toys, puzzles, 
games, and fun themed stickers/notepads. These items can be gently 
used or new and can be placed in the donation box at the entrance of the 
church. ATTN YOUTH: We are in need of your help to assist with 
games. If you are able to help, please contact me and I can assign you to 
a booth. Thank you so much for your help with this event and if there 
are any questions, please contact Jennifer Anderson at 608-477-1159 or 
by email at jenniferanderson@saintpetersls.com 
 

OUR GUEST SPEAKER for this weekend is Rev. James Laatsch.  
May God bless him as he shares God’s Word with us today.  

  

COUNSELING SITE  Lisa Hecht, Christian Counselor for Lutheran 
Counseling and Family Services of Wisconsin, conducts regular office 
hours right here at St. Peter’s School. This service is available to 
everyone. You will find brochures and information in the Information 
Center in the narthex.  For additional information or to make an 
appointment, please call 1-800-291-4513 or 608-516-5598.  
 

WI RIGHT TO LIFE The Sauk County Chapter of WI Right to Life 
Rally will be held at the Sauk County Courthouse on the square in 
Baraboo on Monday, January 22, from3:30-4:00 p.m.  This will be a 
peaceful rally where we will walk in prayerful silence on the sidewalk 
around the square remembering those children whose lives have been 
lost to abortion.  
 

VOTERS’ MEETING 

January 25, 2018 - 7:00 P.M. – CONCORDIA HALL 
 

1. Scripture Reading and Prayer                                                                   
2.  Signing of Attendance Sheet                                                                    
3.  Approval of Minutes                                                                                
4.  Pastor’s Report                                                                                         
5.  Principal's Report                                                                                     
6.  Treasurer's Report / Financial Management Report                                 
8. Foundation Report                                                                                    
9.  Recommendations through Church Council         
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION & BOARD OF TRUSTEES is making a 
motion to contract Star Connection to install a security system at the 
school in the amount of $18,169.63, and to include motion activated 
lights at two entrances not to exceed an additional $1,000.00  Funds 
have been secured (Gala Funds, DayCare funds and private donations). 
No funds are being requested.  
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION is making a motion to purchase a wireless 
mic system for the school from Full Compass in the amount of $4,800.  
Funds in the amount of $3800 to come from the Ruth Schuck Fund and 
the balance to be paid by an anonymous donation.  
   
   

10. Old Business 
11. New Business 


